From:
Subject: Your letter to the Commission - GFI Application
Date: November 21, 2024 at 4:33 PM DEC 12 2004

RECEIVED

Carroll, Wilson T. WCarroll@cohenandwolf.com &

To: brian.sauvageau@yahoo.com

- _ —Land Use Department
Brian,

| took a look at your submission to the PZC—it is a good letter. My only recommendation
would be to tie your concerns to specific Special Permit Criteria:

11.3.4 Special Permit Criteria: In considering an application for a Special Permit, the

Commission shall evaluate the merits of the application with respect to all of the following
criteria that the Commission may determine are relevant to the application. To the extent
the Commission finds such criteria applicable, the applicant shall have the burden to prove:

A. that the application is materially in conformance with all applicable provisions of these
Regulations, including, but not limited to, the Site Design Requirements in Chapter 9,
and that the standards for approval of any accompanying Site Plan application have
been met;

B. that transportation services would be adequate and that the uses would not cause traffic
congestion or undue traffic generation that would have a deleterious effect on the
welfare or the safety of the motoring public; A

C. that the proposed uses and structures would be in harmony with the appropriate and
orderly development of the Zoning District in which they are proposed to be situated,
and that the use(s) would not be noxious, offensive, or detrimental to the area by reason
of odors, fumes, dust, noise, vibrations, appearance, or other similar reasons;

D. that no adverse effect would result to the property values or historic features of the
immediate neighborhood;

E. that the character of the immediate neighborhood would be preserved in terms of scale,
density, intensity of use, existing historic/natural assets/features and architectural
design; &

F. In accordance with CGS §22a-19, that the proposed uses would not cause any

unreasonable pollution, impairment or destruction of the air, water and other natural
resources of the state; and

G. that all proposed uses and structures would be consistent with future development as
identified and envisioned in these Regulations and the Ledyard Plan of Conservation
and Development.

Best,

Wilson Carroll | Attorney | Cohen and Wolf, P.C.
1115 Broad Street | Bridgeport, CT 06604 | P: 203.368.0211 | F: 203.337.5513
Pronouns: he/him

wcarroll@cohenandwolf.com | www.cohenandwolf.com
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